GLPG Board Meeting, September 9th, 2021 
 
Meeting convened at 10:30 am at the Guild 
Present: Anne Szilagyi, Sophie Wang, Barb Hyman, Bill Guerin, Judith Fleishman, Charlie Seebeck, Liz Myers, Deb Cole, Chris Iott.  Also in attendance was Sale Committee chair Wendi Tilden. 
Wendi Tilden and the Sales Committee assembled the results of the Fall Sale Surveys which were then shared with the Board.  Multiple sale options were presented, listing the challenges and benefits of each.  The Board discussed all the options, as well as the unknowns of the continuing pandemic, the Guild members safety concerns, and the ability to present the community with a safe an enjoyable event.  In light of the continuing Pandemic, it was regretfully decided that cancelling the November sale would be the most appropriate option.
 
Motion to cancel the Fall 2021 sale was accepted and passed unanimously.

A discussion ensued regarding the long-standing relationship the Guild has had with the Episcopal Church.  The Board decided that donating $150.00 to the Churche’s pantry would be an appropriate gesture, considering the cancellation of the Fall sale. 

Following the Fall Sale vote, the Board also decided it best to decline the invitation from Fenner Nature Center to participate in the Apple Butter Festival.

Motion to approve July minutes was accepted and passed. 
 
Motion to approve the Sept 2021 Treasurers Report prepared by Madhu Anderson accepted was passed. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 11:45 pm.  The next meeting will be at 10:30am on October 7th.   Currently the plan is for an in-person meeting in the clean room.
